


This month sports day finally came around! We were lucky enough to get a
nice, sunny day for it and had lots of fun in the different races and games! 



In Literacy we read the award-winning book Last Stop on Market Street by Matt de la Pena. As well as using

it as a prompt for some grammar and writing exercises, we also spent some time discussing the assorted
acts of kindness in the book and thinking about some of the difficulties others face in their day-to-day

lives.  



Our IPC unit is What`s it Made of? This offered us opportunities to both explore the local area (in order to
play material detectives and try and find as many different materials used in our local area as possible) and
to use the science room to build different creations from a range of junk materials. We built Mr Pinecone (I

bet you can`t guess what he has on his hat!) and model houses, where we justified the materials we`d
chosen to use. 



In Maths we`ve been working on revising the skills we`ve studied across the year in order to reinforce our

understanding before the summer break. Place value, number patterns, multiplication tables, all four
operations and different contextual word problems were all on the revision list!  
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